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December 12, 2012  
 
 
Fr. Michael Passo FSSP 
Casa San Martín de Porres  
Anolaima - Cundinamarca, Colombia  
 

Dear Reverend Pastors, 

 I am writing you on behalf of Fr. Louis Baudon de Mony and 
with the permission of Fr. Berg, who strongly encourages the 
following request, as well as the District Superior Fr. Flood.  I hope 
that this Email finds you all well and ready for the Christmas season 
which is fast upon us.   

 You may be aware that the primary occupation of our pastoral 
work here in Colombia is centered on running our own school Santo 
Domingo Savio.  Our goal is to provide the less fortunate with an 
excellent education but most importantly to provide our young 100 
plus students with orthodox Catholic teachings and the traditional 
liturgy so that they might grow into fervent Catholics and continue to 
practice their faith long after leaving our school.   

 We have begun building a new two story building to replace the 
open air temporary structures which were built three years ago.  The 
new building will be better suited to accommodate our growing 
numbers and will be a great help to the teachers who often have to 
battle wind, rain, and noise while teaching in the current open air 
classrooms.  

 In order to complete this project, we are in need of around 
$100,000.  We would be most grateful if you could mention our needs 
before your Sunday sermon and then take up a second collection 
during the lenten season to help us raise these funds and offer a 
better environment for our students and teachers. It is an opportunity 
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for the faithful to know more about a very different work within the 
FSSP ; a mission work with the less privileged in a rural and poor 
area. 

 Please contact me at mpasso@olgseminary.org to inform me 
whether or not you can assist us with this second collection and if 
the Bishop of your Diocese will allow it.  I will send out another email 
before the Lenten season to remind all of you who are able to help. 

 If you would like more information you can always email me.  
Thank you for your time and for considering this request.  We look 
forward to working with you and creating a better Catholic school 
environment and a truly Catholic Colombia.  

 May God bless you, 

  Fr. Michael Passo FSSP   
 

 
       the youngest children of our school in front the chapel in front of our current classrooms thanking for a donation     

which came from Austin, TX. 


